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Your voice matters! 

 
Subject:  IMPORTANT UPDATE AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 
PROPOSED MAPS AND SEQUENCE OF ELECTIONS - Transition to By-District Trustee 
Area Elections 
  
Dear East Side Community, 
  
Since April 2025, the District has been undergoing the process for transition from at-large trustee 
elections to a single-member district-based election system.  The District is now nearing the completion 
of the districting process, which must conclude on or before October 5, 2025.  
 
At a Special Board Meeting held on September 18, 2025, the East Side Union High School District 
Governing Board approved the addition of the following timelines/dates of public hearings and public 
meetings on this process: 
 
** NEW ADDED PUBLIC HEARING DATE **  
September 25, 2025, at 6:30 PM at the District Office Board Room, 830 N. Capitol Avenue,  
San Jose, CA  95133 
The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive community input regarding the content of the draft 
maps, maps submitted by members of the public, and the proposed sequence of elections.  All members 
of the public are invited to attend.   
 
** NEWLY ADDED PUBLIC HEARING DATE AND REVISED DATE OF FINAL BOARD 
ACTION **  
** FINAL PUBLIC HEARING AND BOARD ACTION** 
October 3, 2025, at the District Office Board Room, 830 N. Capitol Avenue, San Jose, CA  95133, 
Time of Special Board Meeting to be Determined 
The Board will hold its final public hearing to receive community input regarding the content of the 
draft maps, maps submitted by members of the public, and the proposed sequence of elections. The 
Board of Trustees will then take an action to adopt a final map and approve the election sequencing.  
 
For more information, go to ESUHSD’s By-District Trustee Elections website at 
https://www.esuhsd.org/By-District-Trustee-Elections/index.html. 
  
In community, 
 
Glenn Vander Zee 
Superintendent 



* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * ** * * * * * 
 

EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING #7 

 
San Jose, California – On April 8, 2025, the Board of Trustees of the East Side Union High 
School District approved a resolution initiating the process to change the District's election 
system for elected trustees from at-large trustee elections to by-trustee area elections in single-
member trustee areas.  
 
Please take notice that on September 25, 2025, at 6:30 p.m., the Board of Trustees of the 
East Side Union High School District will hold a public hearing to provide an opportunity 
for the public to engage in the process and provide input regarding the transition to a 
district-based election system and proposed maps.   
 
The meeting will take place in the Board Room of the East Side Union High School District, 
830 N Capitol Avenue, San Jose.    
 
All interested staff, parents, and community members are invited to attend. 
 
Please email districting@esuhsd.org if you have questions. 
 
Website:  https://www.esuhsd.org/By-District-Trustee-Elections/index.html 


